Business and Non-Instructional Operations

Transportation to After-School Meetings

Students will be allowed to transfer school buses to attend after-school meetings on a regular basis which are sponsored by nonprofit local organizations such as girl scouts, boy scouts, cub scouts, brownies, 4-H, etc., subject to the following:

- 1. Adequate seating is available on a bus so that transfers do not interfere with space needs of the regular passengers assigned.
- 2. Written parental permission is obtained.

The building principal and Business Manager will determine the number of seats available for transfer to a bus. The principal will approve transfers. If the number of students desirous of being transferred to any bus will cause that bus to exceed the available seats, the principal's office will select names by lot.

Transfer privileges to a bus may be withdrawn at any time in the interest of safety of the passengers on any bus.

Policy adopted: November 1977 Policy reviewed: July 1, 2009